
 

CORRIGENDUM  

to NIT no. VB/WW/145/2017-2018, dt. 16/10/2017 

(Tender for Guard Dogs at Visva-Bharati)  

 

Due to the visit of H.E. Governor of West Bengal to Visva-Bharati on 

30
th
 October 2017, the opening of “Tender process for Guard Dogs at 

Visva-Bharati” is rescheduled to 6
th

 November 2017. Tender 

submission and opening will be at Watch and Ward office, Santiniketan 

and the respective timings will remain same on ibid date. 

 

 

  (Supriya Gangopadhyay) 

                              CSO (Offg), Visva-Bharati 

          Convener, Tender Committee  

 


